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Google Groups

Fwd: Whedbee Dr 10-C-18-SC

Jeff Archer <jeff.archer@knoxmpc.org> Oct 11, 2018 11:09 AM
Posted in group: Commission

The City of Knoxville requests to withdraw 10-C-18-SC, item #11 on the agenda, see details below. 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ben Davidson <bdavidson@knoxvilletn.gov> 
Date: Thu, Oct 11, 2018 at 11:06 AM 
Subject: Whedbee Dr 10-C-18-SC 
To: jeff.archer@knoxmpc.org <jeff.archer@knoxmpc.org> 
Cc: Becky Wade <bwade@knoxvilletn.gov>, Chris Howley <chowley@knoxvilletn.gov> 
 
 

Hello Jeff,

 

KCDC/City wishes to withdraw the closure application for Whedbee Dr (10-C-18-SC) as it has been determined
that that this area is not needed for the proposed project and would be beneficial to remain as an open, public,
improved right-of-way.

 

Becky, I am copying you on this as the request to withdraw this closure will have to be verbally made to the
commission at the public meeting today.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Benjamin D. Davidson, PLS

TN Registered Land Surveyor No. 2543

Technical Services Administrator

City of Knoxville, Department of Engineering

Ph: 865-215-2148, Fax: 865-215-2631

bdavidson@knoxvilletn.gov
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Jeff Archer, AICP 
Principal Planner 
Knoxville / Knox Metropolitan Planning Commission 
400 Main St, Suite 403 
Knoxville, TN 37902 
(865) 215-3821 


